
 

 

28th June 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Year 6 Leaver’s Performance 2021 
 

After careful consideration we wish to inform you of the new plans for the Leavers 
Performance.  
 

Monday 19th July 1.45pm 
 
We’ve chosen to change the date to hopefully allow for less restrictions on social 
distancing.  
 
The performance will be held outside (weather permitting). The top pedestrian gate 
into school will open at 1.30pm, in time for a 1.45pm start. Each family will have 2 
allocated seats chosen by your son/daughter. No additional seats can be provided, 
only younger siblings who can sit on laps are permitted to attend. Wherever possible 
please make arrangements not to bring in siblings. 
 
Pupils will be permitted to leave with their parent/carer after the performance.  
 
If the weather means the performance cannot take place outside, but there are no 
restrictions on social distancing we will move the performance to inside. 
 
Should the current social distancing guidelines be in place, then we will only be able 
to allow 1 parent/carer per pupil to attend the performance, with a maximum of 30 
people at each event. The performances would run at 10.00am and 1.45pm. If this 
was the case, we would write to let you know which performance you will be invited 
to. 
 
Please note there is still a possibility of cancellation of this event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 


